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WINTER SURCHARGE 2019 - 2020 
 
 

Dear Customers,  

 

Please be informed that Containerships will apply a winter surcharge of EURO 90 per TEU to all 
shipments to & from all our ports in Russia as from 1st of December 2019.  

The winter surcharge is expected to be valid until 30.04.2020 but is subject to possible extension 
depending on the ice situation in the Gulf of Finland. 

Depending on coming winter weather conditions Containerships reserve itself the right to extend the 
surcharge to shipments to/from Finland as well as Baltic ports. A separate announcement will be issued 
if so needed.  
 

The latest winter surcharge and other surcharge updates are published also on Containerships’ home 
page http://www.containershipsgroup.com/services/terms-conditions/tariffs. Basic freight tariff guideline as 
well as other Bunker related surcharges, THC (Origin and Destination), Peak season charges and 
similar charges and Safety and Security related surcharges may also apply and are accessible at the 
same link. 

 
 
 
 

 
Best regards, 

Containerships Ltd 
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